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Meet the new Director of Credit Unions 
 
The Department of Financial Institutions has hired Amy Hunter as the new Director of Credit 
Unions. With a regulatory career spanning 25 years, Amy brings extensive regulatory agency 
experience to the role as Director. Amy has spent the past 20 years with the Washington State 
Gambling Commission and looks forward to applying her expertise to a new field.  
 
Amy began her career with the Gambling Commission as a staff attorney in 1994. From 1997 to 
2015, she served as Communications and Legal Division Administrator and Legislative Liaison, 
where she gained management and media relations experience and strong legislative skills. After 
taking the role of Deputy Director in 2015, Amy oversaw the agency’s management and 
leadership, including strategic planning, budget preparation, and annual budget of $10.2 million.  
 
Please join the Division in welcoming Amy at one of two locations in November. A Western 
Region event will be held at the Northwest Credit Union Association (NWCUA) in SeaTac on 
November 27th and an Eastern Region event will be held at Spokane Teachers Credit Union 
(STCU) on November 29th. 
 
Western Region Event:  
When: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 
Where: NWCUA 
18000 International Blvd, Suite 350 – Earhart Room 
SeaTac, WA 98188  
Time: 10:00 am to 11:00 am 
 
Eastern Region Event:  
When: Thursday, November 29, 2018 
Where: STCU 
1620 N. Signal Drive – the Collaboratorium 
Liberty Lake, WA 99019 
Time: 10:00 am to 11:00 am 
  
If you have questions, please contact Linda Jekel, Director of Credit Unions, at (360) 902-8778 
or Linda.Jekel@dfi.wa.gov. 
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Eastern Region Event - STCU Parking Information:  
Parking lots are located at the back of the building – enter from either E. Appleway Ave. or E. 
Mission Ave. Please enter the building at the South East corner entrance.   
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